
UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION Ref: SA/JOL

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
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MEMORANDUM FOR:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

R.E. Cunningham, Director
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety

Donald A. Nussbaumer
Assistant Director

for State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs

MARYLAND RESPONSE TO JULY 7, 1981 INQUIRY ON FORMERLY LICENSED SITES

Enclosed is Maryland's response to your July 7, 1981 inquiry concerning

Martin Marietta's formerly licensed site (Enclosure). Earlier we provided reports

of State responses to some of the other of your July 7, 1981 inquiries. These

concerned Tennessee, New York and Kansas sites. As soon as we hear from Nevada

and California, we will inform you and complete action on your request.

DonalKA. Nussbaumer
Assistant Director

for State Agreements Program
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:
As stated
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